
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
• Monday 18 December 2017, 5.00pm 
• Council Chambers, 2 Churchill Ave, Bright
The following business will be transacted: 
1. Childsafe Policy
2. Mount Beauty and Myrtleford Transfer 

Station upgrades
3. Resource Recovery Infrastructure Fund
4. Dinner Plain Village Green
5. Documents for sealing

FREE IMMUNISATION CLINICS
• Children: 0–5 years of age, including catch up 

program for older children
• Students: Year 7 Secondary School program
• Adults: Adult Diphtheria/Tetanus (booster)
Bright Alpine View Children’s Centre
• Tuesday 12 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Myrtleford Mountain View Children’s Centre
• Wednesday 13 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Mount Beauty Lakeview Children’s Centre
• Thursday 14 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
No appointment necessary

GREEN TO RED LID CHANGEOVER  
UPDATE – WASTE BIN
To support the roll out of the new Food 
Organics and Garden Organics (FOGO) 
kerbside service, many properties will now 
have had their all-green general waste bin 
lids changed to have a red lid.  

If your bin was missed, and still has a green 
lid on it, or part of your bin is broken and 
requires a repair, please contact Customer 
Service, and our team will organise a new 
lid, repair or replacement part.  

For further information or to log a repair of 
your bin, please contact Customer Service 
(03) 5755 0555 or info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au

FOOD ORGANICS, GARDEN 
ORGANICS BIN DELIVERY 
COMMENCING
From Wednesday, 7 June, our contractor, 
and their team will commence the staged 
delivery of the new 240L Food Organics, 
Garden Organics (FOGO) kerbside bin, 
benchtop caddy, one year’s supply of 
caddy liners and an education pack to 
properties receiving the new service. Your 
caddy will be attached to your new bin with 
a reusable cable tie.  

The new collection service model will 
commence from Monday, 3 July 2023 for all 
eligible properties. Do not place your FOGO 
bin out for collection prior to this time, as it 
will not be emptied.  

Key changes that will take effect from 
Monday, 3 July include: 
•	General Waste kerbside collection will 

move to the alternate fortnight to your 
recycling bin. 

•	FOGO kerbside collection will be weekly. 

Your allocated collection day will remain 
the same. 

Each week your green-lid FOGO bin will 
be out with either the yellow-lid recycling 
bin or the red-lid general waste bin. Your 
recycling bin will continue to be collected 
on the same fortnight, and your general 
waste bin will now be collected on the 
opposite fortnight. 

To find out more, head to https://www.
alpineshire.vic.gov.au/residents/food-
organics-garden-organics-kerbside-

collection or contact Customer Service 
(03) 5755 0555. 


